
C20-123
--In School Committee--

06/02/2020

Ordered:

Whereas, that the School Committee hereby goes on record in expressing its deep condolences to
Ms. Latrice Bates and her family for the loss of her aunt; and  

Whereas, that the Cambridge Public Schools community recognizes Ms. Bates for being a
thoughtful educator and consistently supporting scholars, we hope a written correspondence brings
some small measure of comfort, and 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Executive Secretary be and hereby is requested
to forward a suitable letter of condolence to Ms. Bates' family on behalf of the entire School
Committee.

A true copy:

Jennifer Dever Wood
Temporary Executive Secretary to the School Committee

c: 
Member Wilson
Motion # 20-103


